
CC TAD CENTER 

261 Yvonne Avenue 

Crossville, TN 38555 

931-456-2859 

Dear City Council, 

  The TAD Center has once again planned its Reindeer Run in conjunction with the City’s 

Christmas Parade. We understand your new policy has changed your race routes to reflect a fee 

for the route we normally run which starts and ends at our building on 261 Yvonne Avenue. 

Sally and Kevin have graciously worked with us in determining our usual route would cost in 

excess of $900 for the extra personnel and road closures.  

   We would like to request a one year waiver from this fee. The TAD Center agreed last year to 

be part of the Healthier Tennessee “Fit Fifteen” race schedule. This means the Reindeer Run 

will be the very last race in this series and comprehensive awards and prizes (in addition to our 

own) will be awarded at Reindeer Run. This will be much easier to do inside the TAD Center 

facility. Next year our plan is to change the race to a fun run rather than a competitive 5K. 

   The TAD Center board of directors and staff greatly appreciate your consideration of this 

request. If I, or we, can be of further assistance please let me know. I can be reached at 931-

456-2859. 

   Sincerely, 

   Jan Boston Sellers, PhD 

   Executive Director/TAD Center 


